
 

 

   

 
 

REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL 
 
 

FROM: Thomas J. Aspell, Jr., City Manager 

DATE: May 9, 2019 

SUBJECT: Reappointment to the Library Board of Trustees 
 

 

 

Recommendation 

I recommend that the following appointment be reviewed at the June City Council meeting for 

approval in July. 

 

 

Background 

I hereby propose the re-appointment of Christopher Casko for an additional three-year term on the 

Library Board of Trustees, which will expire on May 1, 2020.  Mr. Casko has served on the 

Library Board of Trustees since 2014.  He is an attorney, former School Board member, writer and 

avid reader. 

 

 

Discussion 

In accordance with Section 15 of the City Council Rules, these proposed appointments are being 

distributed for your information in advance of final action in July. 
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